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Date: January 9, 2023

To: Policy Committee

From: Mary Kane, Senior Legal Counsel

cc: Guadalupe Guerrero, Superintendent
Liz Large, Contracted General Counsel

Subject: 1.70.012-P Presentations by Citizens and Employees Policy

The Board Policy Committee forwarded this policy to the full Board on December 12, 2022 for
discussion and consideration of its recommendation to rescind.  Since its initial hearing, there
has been no public comment on this policy.  Staff recommends that the Board vote to rescind:

a. 1.70.012-P Presentations by Citizens and Employees

This policy was adopted in 1971 and amended in 2002. It is not needed as a Board
policy and is not the most recent or accurate articulation of Board meeting protocols
and practices.


